PFDJMEMBERS HOLD A SUCCESSFUL MEETING IN PHOENIX, ARIZONA:

On Saturday, June 29, 2013 PFDJ members from the host city, Phoenix (Arizona), Las
Vegas (Nevada), San Bernardino, San Diego, Orange and Los Angeles counties of
California held a meeting at which reports on various activities being undertaken by the
respective groups were give and extensive discussion about the future plans of action was
conducted. These members, who have been discharging their duties diligently, renewed
their pledge to exert more energy and efforts in advancing Eritrean national development
programs and interest while at the same time thwarting the anti-Eritrea campaigns. The
next semi-annual conference will take place in San Diego.



